
Hello and welcome to our Autumn 2020 newsletter.
What a year we have had! We haven’t been able to
send as much money as we had hoped, but we still
sent some and every single penny makes a 
difference in the lives of the refugees in the 
Middle East and the Third World countries. 

Stay safe!Stay safe!

Hello!

Can we take this 
pportunity to say a 
massive thank you to 
all the key-workers and
NHS front line staff! 
What would we do 
without you! without you! 
We were honoured to 
be able to offer free 
ironing to these hero’s
during lock down. 

Thank you!

Parents having to home-school children has been
an enormous challenge and all I can say is thank 
goodness mine are grown up because it would 
have been a train wreck in our house! 
But what if the children had no school to ever go 
to, or any prospect of education at all? 
We have been fortunate to be able to help We have been fortunate to be able to help 
support some refugee children by helping to 
provide some of the things they need for school 
like text books, pens, pencils etc… We also helped
to provide fun but practical things like these 
colourful umbrella’s.  
And as you can see they are also able observe 
the safety rules of keeping safe through the use the safety rules of keeping safe through the use 
of PPE and social distancing. 

Home School

 If you are happy with the 
quality of service and 
standard of work we provide
and would be happy to 
recommend us, or even put a
review on the website we 
wwould greatly appreciate 
that. 

 We continue to sponsor 
 Mary through Compassion. 
 She and her family are well 
 and staying safe throughout 
 the pandemic

  5% of the revenue generated
 from your business is used to
 help support the refugees 
 and IDP’s in Iraq.

 With your help we have 
been able to send £300 
since the spring. 

Always be SOMEBODY 
that makes EVERYBODY
feel like a SOMEBODY
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